
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

9th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Year Four: Geography and Science Walk – Eaton Socon and the Riverside Park 

 

On Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st June, Year Four will be going on a walk around the local 

area in relation to our science and geography topics this half term.   

In science, we have been learning about habitats, and in geography we are contrasting a UK 

location with St. Neots. 

 

To further enhance our topics, the walk will consist of going to a meadow area in Eaton Socon 

where we may find some interesting bugs and their habitats.  Next, we will walk to Riverside Park, 

have a picnic lunch, and then use compasses and maps to become geographical detectives 

about St. Neots. 

 

As the trip is happening during the school day, a lunch will be provided if your child normally 

has a school dinner.  Please send your child with their packed lunch if they normally have one 

on this day. 

 

We recommend children come to school in tracksuit bottoms with their Crosshall jumper as 

normal.  The children may also wear trainers on this day. 

 

Two classes will be attending the trip on Tuesday 20th June, and two classes on Wednesday                

21st June.  Please see below for more information: 

 

Tuesday 20th June  4CH & 4NT  

Wednesday 21st June 4AA & 4KW 

 

We will be leaving school by 9:15am, and arriving back before home time. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the local walk, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amy Archer 

Head of Year Four 
 

 


